
Dear Parents,

I hope you have a wonderful summer with 
your child.  The Pre-K and K1 teachers have 
supplied you with excellent alphabet and 
letter writing activities for the students to  
prepare for Kindergarten.  
I would like you to read a book of your 
choice. Reading aloud is the best gift you can 
give to your children! Attached is a little 
book report for the students to complete and
return to school in September on Orientation
Day. 
I have also enclosed a list of the high 
frequency/sight words your child will be 
learning in Kindergarten. The importance of 
sight word recognition is vital when 
instructing emerging and beginning readers.

Enjoy your summer and HAPPY  READING!!!!
 
                                         Fondly,
                                           Mrs. Shea
                  


